
 

22nd April 2024          AHE/mm 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

RE: Year 9 Parents’ Information Evening – Thursday 2nd May 

Year 9 students are at an important stage of their Key Stage 4 journey.  In addition to sitting their first public 
exam in GCSE English Literature next year, they have also nearly completed their first year of GCSE content. 
There has been much to celebrate already this year, and we hope your daughter is feeling settled and confident 
that next year will bring many more opportunities to learn and grow.  

We would like to invite you to our Yr9 Parents’ Information Evening on Thursday 2nd May which will start 
promptly at 6pm in the main school hall.  At the event there will be detailed information shared with you, with 
regards to what the next academic year will look like for your daughter and the different opportunities that will 
be available to her. Tea and coffee will be available so please arrive a little early if you want to grab yourself a 
hot drink before the presentation starts.  There will also be takeaway bags for the students on the night with 
motivational resources and little treats that celebrate them for the wonderful year group that they are. 

We are confident that by the end of the evening you will not only leave with a clearer idea of what the 
remainder of your daughter’s time at KS4 will entail but also be reassured that as a school will we do all that we 
can to support your daughter academically and socially so that she is well prepared for the next step in her 
education.  

On the evening, there will be an opportunity to hear from  

• Your daughter’s head of year who will discuss our upcoming plans and opportunities for your daughter 
as we continue to develop her as a Brentford Girl 

• The Head of English who will share key information about next year’s GCSE exam in English Literature 

• Ms Burch, who will share important revision tips to help your daughter develop good habits 
throughout the year to prepare for exams. 

 
We know that maintaining a strong partnership with parents and carers is vital to ensuring success for our 
pupils and we would like to make sure that we continue to provide you with the information needed to support 
your daughter during this time.  We look forward to you and your daughter joining us for what promises to be a 
supportive and informative evening.  

Yours faithfully, 

Ms Hennessy 
Ms A Hennessy 
Head of Year 9 

 


